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Bealings School                                                                               
01473 622376
25th June 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

May we begin by saying a big “thank you!” for everything you have been doing for and with your children during this time and for all your support! As always, it is hugely appreciated.

It has obviously been a time of change - one of the few constants in this life! - and so we embrace it and the wonderful new life, new love, laughter, people and things, that change will bring.

On this theme, we are delighted to announce a very exciting change for Bealings :

following an interview this afternoon with the the whole Governing Body and Local Authority representative, Kelly will become co- Headteacher with me, starting in the new term! I will be working 3 days and Kelly 2 days as head teacher. 3 days a week, Kelly will be co-teacher of years 5/6 with Hetty who will be qualifying as a class teacher during the Autumn term. During the year, it is anticipated that I will switch to 2 days, with Kelly as headteacher 3 days and eventually Kelly will be full-time Headteacher.

Kelly joined us as a trainee teacher in September 2004 and by the Spring I knew we had to sign her! Her potential was apparent and her qualities, talents and skills have flowered and continue to flower and I am a very proud mentor, colleague and friend. I know you will wish to join me in warmly congratulating Kelly!

Bealings is in a constant state of “becoming” and will continue to evolve!
With all warmest wishes,

Duncan
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